
 

  

Phone: (860) 509-7333• Fax: (860) 509-7359   
Telecommunications Relay Service 7-1-1 

410 Capitol Avenue, P.O. Box 340308 
Hartford, Connecticut  06134-0308 

www.ct.gov/dph 
Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer 

 

Drinking Water Section

DWS Circular Letter #2019-25 
 
To:   Community and Non-Transient Non-Community Public Water Systems  

From:  Lori J. Mathieu, Public Health Section Chief  

Date:   November 4, 2019 

Subject:  Safe Drinking Water Primacy Assessment Annual Report 

 

On November 1, 2019, pursuant to section 75 of Public Act 19-117, the Department of Public Health (DPH) posted on its 
Internet web site a report that includes: (1) Resources, activities and costs that support DPH's ability to maintain primacy 
under the federal Safe Drinking Water Act; (2) the number of full-time equivalent positions that performed the required 
functions to maintain primacy in the previous fiscal year; and (3) quality improvement strategies DPH has deployed to 
streamline operations to make efficient and effective use of staff and resources.  A copy of the report is available on the 
DPH Internet web site at https://portal.ct.gov/DPH/Drinking-Water/DWS/Safe-Drinking-Water-Primacy-Assessment.   
 
There is a thirty day public comment period following the posting of the report.  Persons wishing to provide comments 
regarding the report are invited to do so in writing to: Justin Milardo, DPH Drinking Water Section, 410 Capitol Avenue, 
MS#12DWS, Hartford, CT 06134 or to DPH.Fee@ct.gov.  At the conclusion of such public comment period, the 
Commissioner of DPH is required to submit the report and summary of comments received to the Governor and the public 
health committee of the General Assembly. 
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